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 Acting Commodore's Report

As this is my last report before I retire I should like to thank the Committee who have given me so much support and help.  As we have been 4 members short for most of the year they have all had to do extra to make up for that and I am most grateful to them for all their hard work.

I should also like to thank those unsung heroes who work so hard running the bar, organising the socials and doing the maintenance. Without them the club would not survive.

We are still looking for a couple more people to volunteer to come on the committee next year. It would be really nice to have a full committee once again.

I hope that we will have a good turnout for the New Year's Eve Party on Saturday 31st December.  It starts at 8pm and does not cost anything except a plate of finger food for each group to be shared by everyone. We will be providing our own music and play some silly games.

I wish you all a very happy Christmas and New Year.

Lesley Hamments
Acting Commodore
December 2016 
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Dates for your diary ... 
 

January
Sunday 15th                          AGM



February
Saturday 11th                        Valentine's Night

March
Saturday 4th                           Fitting Out Supper
Sunday 19th                           St Patrick's Day Lunch

Please ensure that should you wish to attend any of the above events, that your names are put down on the noticeboard at the club as soon as possible.  Thank you.
 

With regards to the above forthcoming functions, please don't forget that the club is always looking for members to volunteer and help organise these events.  If you don't feel that is something that you can do, you can always offer to help with the decorations, which are usually done on a Friday evening, and help is always required to clear tables, wash up, tablecloths to be laundered.

There are many jobs and so few people ... can you give any time to help?
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In Memoriam

John Mason
Weybridge Mariners were very sorry to hear of the tragic death of one of its members, John Mason, who sadly passed away on Monday 5th December, after sustaining a fall, whilst working on his boat.

David Sowter
It is also with great sadness that we inform you of the death of David Sowter, who passed away on 20th December.  David was a past member of Weybridge Mariners for many years, and was also a Committee member.  David's death was very sudden, after a fairly short spell in hospital.

Our thoughts are with both John and David's families at this very sad time.
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Funeral arrangements for David Sowter are as follows

Date:    Thursday January 5th 2017
Time:    2.20pm
Venue:  Kingston Crematorium
             Bonner Hill Road, Kingston on Thames, Surrey, KT1 3EZ
 
The funeral is to be followed by a short reception at:

            Glenmore House,
            6 The Crescent, Surbiton, Surrey, KT6 4BN,
 
Please note that Floral tributes are to be from David's family only

Instead of sending flowers a charitable donation may be made in David's memory to London Air Ambulance (this is the charity that David was raising funds for through his work as Charity Steward for his Masonic Lodge Kindred Arts.)  A collection box will be available at the crematorium and at the reception, alternatively you may send donations to the Funeral Directors:

Alan Greenwood and Sons,  
119, London Road, Kingston on Thames, Surrey, KT2 6NH

Telephone  020 8546 3960 
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Weybridge Mariners would like to send best wishes to Chrissie Drummie, who was admitted last Friday, 16th December, as an emergency into Southend Hospital.  Currently, Chrissie is still in hospital, with no date as to when she will be released.

Ann Fowler is recovering at home after a spell in hospital. We hope she feels better soon and we look forward to seeing her up at the club again before too long. 
   

 

Joke Corner  ... 
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